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25 June 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As of Monday 29th June we will be inviting our Year 1’s back to school.  To ensure we are still following 
Government guidelines we will be able to offer a maximum of 15 places so it will be on a first come first served 
basis.  We will have a waiting list if we have more than 15 children requiring places and will inform you as soon as 
a place becomes available. 

 

To ensure we do not have a lot of parents gathering on the yard we have a staggered start and finish time.  Year 1 
group will start at 9am, staff will be on the main yard to welcome the children, and pick up at the end of the day will 
be 3pm.  There are 2 metres markers on the yard to ensure everyone is keeping a safe distance apart and parents 
will leave the yard via the gate near the office to follow our one way system. 

 

Obviously the safety of our pupils, staff and parents is still our priority so we are still operating a one way system 
when dropping off and picking up, we are encouraging regular handwashing, we are not letting the different groups 
of children mix, each group will be assigned their own classroom and outdoor space and the children are eating 
lunch in their classroom.  2 members of staff are assigned to a group per week and 1 lunchtime supervisor.  Please 
can we ask that only 1 adult per child enter the school premises.  Children are expected to wear school uniform but 
they do not need their book bags.  They will need hats and sun cream.  Lunches are a packed lunch and are 
provided by school. 

 

Staff working in the year 1 group will be: 

Week beginning 29.06.20 – Mrs Ramsay and Mrs Thompson 

Week beginning 06.07.20 – Miss Doughney and Mrs Boyd 

Week beginning 13.07.20 - Mrs Ramsay and Mrs Thompson 

 

If you would like a place please could you contact school as soon as possible – 0191 9171910 

If there are any further changes to the Government Guidelines we will let you know at the earliest opportunity. 

 We are really looking forward to welcoming back more of our children.   

 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs T Allen 
Headteacher 


